

Rotary Club of Highlands Newsletter March 2024

Meetings and Events

March 5, 2024 The Performing Arts Center Mary Adair Trumbly Speaker/Host

March 12, 2024 Bill Swift District Assistant Governor

March 16, 2024 BINGO Benefiting Highlands School Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

March 19, 2024 Coming Soon

March 26, 2024 Coming Soon

March Birthdays

10th Tay Bronaugh 15th Randy Foster 18th Ronnie Waller Josh Ward 20th 20th **David Moore** 21st Tom Neal 24th Mark Chmar 29th Charlotte Muir

March Anniversaries

13th Charlotte and John Muir 22nd Andy and Gayle Chmar

March Events
16th BINGO!

Four Way Test

Is it the TRUTH?
Is it FAIR to all concerned?
Will it build GOODWILL and
BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
Will it be BENEFICIAL to all
concerned?

Rotary Sponsored Events in March

BINGO Saturday, March 16th, 6PM @ Highlands Rec Park Benefiting Highlands School Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

Highlights from February

Host Thomas Craig welcomed Pat Gleason and John Bryant from River Sand to cover the approach and logistics for Phase I of the Mirror Lake dredging project. Pictured from L to Right: O'Harra, Gleason, Bryant, & Craig



President Dave O'Harra welcomed Rotarian Bill Grubb who spoke on the Narcan Supply Chain, from Field to Formulation.



President O'Harra & Robert E. Smith welcomed our speaker, Sue Blair who spoke about the lifelong commitment to horses and leading causes of their abuse.

